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IN THE MATTER OF PART 6 OF THE PHARMACY ACT 2007 

 

Mr Neil Sokay MPSI (Reg. No. 7388) 

 

Following the submission of a report of the Professional Conduct Committee (the “Committee”), the 

Council, at its meeting on 18 June 2020, decided to attach conditions to the registration of Mr. Neil 

Sokay MPSI as a pharmacist. 

 

The conditions, as set out below, have expired. However, in accordance with the PSI’s Publications & 

Disclosure Policy 2022, public notice of the conditions which attached to the registration of a 

pharmacist or pharmacy following fitness to practise proceedings shall remain on the website for a 

period of 2 years following the expiry of those conditions.  

 

Conditions formerly attached to Mr Sokay’s registration as a pharmacist are as follows: 

 

(i) Mr Sokay shall engage with a suitably qualified pharmacist nominated by the Pharmaceutical 

Society of Ireland (“the PSI”) to carry out three audits of his practice, with particular reference 

to the findings of poor professional performance referred to above and to report to the PSI; 

 

(ii) The first such audit shall be completed within three months of this condition coming into 

effect; 

 

(iii) The second and third audits shall be completed at six-monthly intervals thereafter; and 

 

(iv) Mr Sokay shall discharge all costs associated with the implementation of, and his compliance 

with, these conditions.   


